
Homework 
Friday 19th September 2025 
Word of the Week: Patience 

 
TOPIC – How Green Is Our School? 
Don’t forget your topic homework activities, choosing one activity from each column - Do it! Make it! 
Write it!  
These tasks are due on Wednesday 8th October. However, you may wish to complete some of the tasks 
early so that we can photocopy and display your amazing work in class. 
Maths 
We have been learning to count on from any given number. 
Roll a dice. Use your subitising skills to identify the number you’ve rolled, then count on to 10. Repeat 
several times. 
Example: I roll a 3, so I record 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10. 
Reading 
Read with your grown up for approximately 5 minutes every day. This can be any book, but please try 
to read your reading book during the week.  
The reading book you receive will be one that you have used in class during our Guided Reading 
sessions. Make sure your adult writes in your reading record every time you read together. 
Spellings 
Please have a go at the following spellings which we have been practising in our Phonics lessons 

 
 

Science 
Draw your body, then label it 
 

RE 
In RE, we have been exploring the Creation story of Genesis 1.  
Write a short prayer or draw a picture to say thank you to God for something He has made.  

Additional Information 
This half term, the children will be accessing our Forest School provision on Wednesday afternoons. 
Please ensure that your child has suitable clothing – A letter was sent home last week about this. There 
is also guidance on the school website about what the children will require for these sessions.  

 
Please complete this homework by Wednesday 24th September. 

 


